Timely announcement regarding Springettsbury Apartments

As we prepare for the upcoming housing selection process, we wanted to share important
information regarding Springettsbury Apartments.

Springettsbury Apartments were designed as an area specifically for YCP seniors. Current
students have requested that Residence Life honor this original intention. As a result, a
minimum credit requirement is being established and implemented beginning with the 2024-25
academic year. Only students with 75+ credit hours (at the end of the fall 2023 semester) will be
eligible to select Springettsbury Apartments during the housing selection process.

We encourage you to confirm your academic credit hours now in preparation for the housing
selection process. Please contact the Registrar’s Office with questions related to credit hours.

Housing selection process questions should be directed to the Office of Residence Life at (717)
815-1281 or residencelife@ycp.edu.

Sincerely,
Office of Residence Life



